
Landscape in a changing climate:
Cumbria and the North West

Thursday 9 October 2025 10am to 4pm
Castle Green Hotel, Kendal

This conference is being delivered by Cumbria Innovative Flood Resilience (CiFR) and the 
Cumbria Flood Partnership to address the impacts of climate change on landscape in 

Cumbria and the North West.

The event will have sessions that explore:
• Different approaches to climate risk and impacts and managing water in the natural

landscape.
• Challenges our changing climate is causing to our landscape, how these challenges

are being tackled and the solutions being delivered locally.
• And session to look for collaboration opportunities to start a pipeline of projects to

deal with the impacts of climate change on landscape and water.

Lunch and refreshments will be provided.

Places are limited - please register your interest using the booking form ASAP.

We do hope you can join us
If you have any queries please contact:

alison.harker@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk

mailto:alison.harker@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk

